
 
May 23, 2025 

 
The Honorable Tom Cole 
Chairman 
Committee on Appropriations  

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:   
 
I am requesting funding for the Gwinnett County Harvest Gwinnett Mobile Kitchen Project in 
Fiscal Year 2026.  The entity to receive funding for this project is Gwinnett County Board of 
Supervisors located at 75 Langley Drive, Lawrenceville, GA 30046. The Gwinnett County Board 
of Supervisors would use this funding to purchase a sixteen-foot box truck with a lift to more easily 
transport its mobile kitchens across multiple cities and rural areas in the county. The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will meet the nutritional needs of the 13.4% of low-
income children in Gwinnett County who are food insecure. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by section 
42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(1). 
 
I certify that I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
David Scott 
Member of Congress 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


